Appendix X

Proposed New Street Names.
A new street name is needed for the road accessing the development behind Stow House.
The developers, in consultation with estate agents, suggested the following options:

Thameside Gardens
Thameside View
Riverview Gardens
The Riverside

i

In Consultation with Councillors, it was noted that the development was neither bedside the Thames
nor had a direct view of it. Two alternatives were suggested.

1. Stow Close
2. Thames Close

Councillors are asked to agree how they wish the street to be named.



